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| am deeply opposed to Maori having ownership of our waterways. Maori are New
Zealanders like myself, whose ancestors came to NZ on the first ships and those

who are new to NZ and call it home.

Maori are being given into and it seems the more this government gives into them
the more they want - where will it end.

We are one people on one land - nobody should own our rivers and lakes - all of

us should own them.
What is the purpose of Maori owning them? To me it is soley to be agressive to

non Maori and | find this totally unacceptable.

Sandie Jennins






